
Schultz, Adam 

2/10/2012 10:47:45 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Shiloh IV follow-up

Meredith,

Have you come up with anything on this?

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415,703,2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.gov | www.cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2012 9:17 PM 
To: Schultz, Adam 
Subject: Re: Shiloh IV follow-up

Hi Adam,

I will send to you tomorrow.

Thanks,
Meredith

SB GT&S 0322216

mailto:Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.com


From: Schultz, Adam fmailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2012 04:46 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Shiloh IV follow-up

Meredith,

I’m working on the Shiloh IV resolution and was hoping you could provide some information 
for me.

I am attempting to track down the appropriate Commission Decision that allows for 
Commission consideration of the Amended QF and the Terminated QF through the Advice 
Letter process.

I was hoping you might be able to have someone at PG&E quickly locate the supporting 
Decision on these two QFs.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0322217

mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.qov1
mailto:Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov

